It is an honor to be selected as a recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship. I am proud to be able to honor my grandpa, Duane Phetteplace, along with all other Vietnam Veterans through this scholarship. I would like to thank them all for their sacrifices for our country. It is because of their sacrifices that I am given the opportunity to attend the University of Wisconsin-Stout and study applied science this coming school year. I am very thankful for this scholarship and the opportunity it will provide me.

Brianna Kopacz granddaughter of Duane Phetteplace, E troop, 68-69, KIA dedication to Bobby Louis Murphy 06/19/1967
